The Little Bumblebee Nursery Newsletter



January 2025

A Warm Welcome to All Our Parents!

Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful holiday season and are ready for another exciting year at The Little Bumblebee Nursery. January brings a wintery theme to our nursery activities, and we are eager to share the fun, creative plans we have for your children.

We are delighted to welcome our new parents and children to The Little Bumblebee Nursery. We hope you feel at home and enjoy being part of our vibrant community.

We are requesting parents to please scan the QR code and share your valuable feedback with us online.



Winter Activities

This month, our activities are inspired by the frosty season:

- Creative Crafts: The children will make beautiful snowflakes and adorable penguin crafts, fostering their fine motor skills and creativity.
- Ice Painting: We will explore the wonders of winter with a fun and sensory-rich ice painting activity.
 Children will experiment with colours and textures as they paint using frozen blocks of colour.
- Muddy Messy Play: Our babies will enjoy a delightful messy play session using cornflour. This activity will help develop their sensory exploration and motor skills.

Important Information

- Parking Reminder: We kindly request all parents to park considerately when dropping off and picking up children. Please avoid blocking entrances or other vehicles and be mindful of our neighbours.
- Late Payment Charge: Starting next month, we will be enforcing a late payment charge. To avoid this, please ensure all payments are made on time.
 Thank you for your cooperation.
- Fee Adjustment Notice: To ensure we continue
 providing high-quality care and services, there will
 be a 5% increase in nursery fees starting from
 April 2025. This adjustment reflects rising wages,
 operational costs and our commitment to
 maintaining excellent standards for your children.
 Thank you for your understanding.
- 5-Star Kitchen Rating: We are thrilled to announce that our kitchen has been awarded a 5-star rating! This achievement reflects our commitment to maintaining the highest standards of cleanliness and food safety for your children.

Save the Date

Winter-Themed Dress-Up Day: To celebrate the season, we invite all children to come dressed as their favourite winter character on Friday, 17th January.